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MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

STUDENT ASSOCIATION SENATE MEETING 

MINUTES FOR 

Tuesday, May 7, 2013 2:15 PM, Forum 3-130 

 

Student Senators:    President:              SL&LD Advisor: 

      Shanel Montalvo - absent  Elizabeth Stewart 

Media Senator Savarese  - absent       Faculty Advisor: 

Residence Hall Senator Walters   Speaker:    Joseph McCauley 

At-Large Senator Halloran - absent  Rabbil Jackson-Harris 

At-Large Senator Williams   Deputy Speaker:   SL&LD Advisor: 

       Kyle Savarese - absent   Rebecca Herzog   

            SA Secretary    

            Elizabeth Flanagan   

                  

Visitors:  Andy Binder, Student; Suzanne Fava, WMCC; Jason Childers, Celtic Society; Brian Ho, Liberal Arts Senator-

elect; Mark White, Vice President-elect; Nelson Clark, President-elect 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER  (2:15 pm) 

A. Roll Call 

 (See attendance above) 

 

B. Approval of April 30, 2013 Minutes 

Speaker Jackson-Harris indicated that as quorum was not established, the minutes will not be evaluated 

for approval. 

 

II. SPEAK TO THE SENATE 

Suzanne Fava gave the names and titles of new WMCC officers: 

Kenny Koban, General Manager 

Tyler Koban, Assistant General Manager 

Ameen Smith, Program Director 

Rob Lelio, Business and Sales Director 

 

Jason Childers then gave the names and titles of new Celtic Society officers: 

Samantha Donnelly, Chieftain 

   Sean McAnn, Scribe 

 

REPORTS 

  Senator Walters 

  “This week I have been working on the following projects: 

 I designed and displayed the poster for the Relay for life kickoff (tomorrow) from Noon until 2:00 PM on 

 the terrace. 

 I have been in contact with Kathleen Farrel from the Visual Art department about some of her 

 students painting some A frames for the relay for life event.   

 I created a display board for outside the office doorway to welcome new students to MCC.  It will 

 hopefully be displayed for summer orientations. 
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 I am working on collecting bottles and cans for a fundraiser for Relay for Life under the SGA team. 

 (Some were donated this week by the hospitality club and a fellow student.)  Bins are outside the SGA 

 door and in the atrium.  I may be getting an extra bin for the area near the café. 

 I have been communicating via e-mail with Residential Director, Chris Hamm, to help plan for the 

 upcoming Blood Drive in Canal Hall on May 14
th
. 

 I attended the Candidates’ Reception this past Friday and am excited to start laying out the plans  for the 

 student government’s semester.  Also, please remember that applications are now open for student 

 government positions!” 

 

   Advisor Stewart 

  Congratulations to the new SGA members for next year! 

  Remember to clean up your offices/spaces as the end of the academic year approaches.  Also, if clubs 

  want offices during the summer, let us know.   

  Current president and officers of SGA, remember to pick up your banquet tickets at the service desk 

  by Friday. 

   

  Advisor Herzog 

  Soon, interview times will be sent out for interviewing for the CAB directors’ positions so watch your 

  mailboxes for those notices. 

 

  Advisor McCauley 

  Study, and work diligently for your final projects.   

   

IV. OLD BUSINESS 

There was no old business. 

 

V. NEW BUSINESS 

  No new business was conducted due to lack of quorum. 

 

                 QUESTIONS & COMMENTS 

 Senator Williams let all know that he has a letter to send out for new officers so please check your mailboxes. 

 Hope is for clubs and organizations to foster growth beyond their own ends. 

 

 Jason Childers reminded all in clubs and organizations to update and back-up their computers.  Arrangements 

 may be made with Jason regarding flash drives, and if you have further questions, contact him. 

 

 Senator Walters inquired as to whether or not the printer in the SGA office had been repaired.  Jason indicated 

 that he investigated the printer problem to find the cause, and a discussion speculating what the problem 

 might be ensued.  Checking for an ink cartridge installation error will be done, as that might be the 

 cause. 

 

VI. ADJOURNMENT 

Speaker Jackson-Harris called for a motion for adjournment.  Senator Williams so moved, with a second 

from Senator Walters. A vote was taken. At 2:30 PM, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

VII. EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Elizabeth V. Flanagan 

  SA Secretary 

 


